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Kris Mayes OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL
Attorney General CRIMINAL DIVISION

April 19, 2024

David Meiswinkle
894 Jamestown Rd
Hightstown, NJ 08520

RE: Case #2024-2441
Dear David Meiswinkle:

This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of the aforementioned complaint. Based on a review of the information provided
to our office, it has been determined that this office will not initiate a criminal investigation in this matter.

The information you have provided has been logged and will remain on file per the record retention laws of Arizona.

Sincerely,

Duty Agent
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